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Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 8:31 AM
To: 'Michael Killoren'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Michael Killoren 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 
 
From: Michael Killoren <mkillorendc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 5:28 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020‐0000 

 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
As a relatively new owner of solar panels, I urge you not to interfere with the current net metering 
regulations -- unless you intend to offer a more generous solar buy back from individual homeowners 
like me. 
 
I made a significant investment in solar technology as something I could do to practice environmental 
stewardship, and yield a long-term financial return.  While Florida's net metering policies helped 
inform my decision to invest in a solar system, the policy is not  "generous" by any stretch, when 
compared to other states and localities, which pay higher rates for electricity sent to the grid.   
 
Please - do not make any changes to current policies, unless your intent is to offer homeowners like 
me a more competitive and fair compensation on the energy I send to the grid. 
 
You need to be promoting MORE people to go solar, and protect consumers from bait and switch and 
price gouging. 
 
Michael Killoren 
2736 Dartmouth Ave N 
St. Petersburg, FL  33713 




